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MARCH 21, 2014 
  
CIRCULAR NO. 11/14 
 
TO MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION 
 
Dear Member: 
 
PRE-EMPLOYMENT MEDICAL EXAMINATION (PEME) PROGRAM:  NEW CLINIC IN 
SOUTHAMPTON, UNITED KINGDOM 
 
Your Managers are pleased to report the further development of the Club’s PEME program. 
With immediate effect, the following clinic in Southampton, United Kingdom has been approved: 
 
Trafalgar Medical Centre.  Trafalgar House, City Cruise Terminal, Southampton Docks, Herbert 
Walker Avenue. Southampton, SO15 1HJ.  Contact Person: Dr. Peter Walker and Mrs. Kathy 
Walker. Clinic No.:+44 (0) 117 938 0280.  Mob No.:+44 (0) 7885 962 067.  Email: 
kathyclark@onshoremarinemedical.co.uk.  
 
An updated list of all American Club PEME program approved clinics, together with requisite 
medical forms, can be found at the Club’s website under Loss Prevention at www.american-
club.com.    
 
Should Members have any questions, they are asked to contact Dr. William Moore, Senior Vice 
President at +1 212 847 4542 or by e-mail at william.moore@american-club.com.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Joseph E.M. Hughes, Chairman & CEO 
Shipowners Claims Bureau, Inc., Managers for 
 THE AMERICAN CLUB 


